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Hi Willie,

It my understanding that in the late 40’s and 50’s, ~40-50 CFS traveled via the ditch. | have yet to find any gauging data
(manual in those days) to quantify. Some 2™ and 3" generation property owners claim this to be accurate.

The reason 24 CFS was established at a later date was due to PG&E determining a capital investment ROI of the hydro
project aligning with the 50 year FERC license at the time. The belief was that 24 CFS provided ample water coverage to
support both OWID (SFWPA) and YCWA (NYWD) over the 50 year term.

In 2003 the two districts were working on a merger proposal that fell through and hence we have a 2005 agreement
that does not seem to benefit either district.

Hope this helps.

Rath



